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There is a lot of concern about the potential impact of Hurricane Sandy. I have been in

contact with the Governor's office, and have urged that steps be taken now to lower

reservoir levels in the area to help absorb any rainfall.

The Governor reports that measures are being implemented, and several other steps have

been taken to prepare for a potential emergency.

[ wanted to share with you some web links that you may find helpful.


https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/hurricanes

To follow the path of the hurricane, visit http://www.nhc.noaa.gov/

Information about New York State’s efforts and recommendations can be found at

http://www.dhses.ny.gov/

For those looking to prepare in advance of the storm, or for other storm-related tips, you
may wish to visit the Red Cross website at http://www.redcross.org/prepare/location/home-

family

[ hope this information is helpful to you.
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